
TOWN OF TIOGA PLANNING BOARD 

Regular Meeting – September 6th 2022 

 

 
The September 6th 2022 Town of Tioga Planning Board meeting was brought to order at 7:00pm. 

Present were Camille Corneby, Alan Bill, Kerry Root, Miranda Fisher with Chairman Doug Chrzanowski 

presiding. 

Also present was Robert Strong and Supervisor Louis Zorn. 

 

Mr. Root made the motion to approve the August 6th, 2022 Planning Board minutes as presented, Ms. 

Corneby seconded, carried. 

 

There was discussion of the County  property tax auction that was held on August 4th for delinquent tax 

properties within Tioga County.  

 

Chairman Chrzanowski discussed the County meeting that was held on proposed battery storage 

facilities with Penelec Electric for a substation supply line. 

 

Supervisor Zorn stated that himself, Bob Strong and Jerry Hyatt presented retired Code Enforcer and 

former Town Councilman Robert Klossner with an appreciation award for his years of service to The 

Town this past weekend. 

 

Mr. Bill made the motion to move the Decommissioning Agreement for solar farms onto the Town 

Board, Mr. Root seconded, carried. 

Roll Vote: 

Mr. Bill – Aye   Mr. Root – Aye  Chairman Chrzanowski - Aye 

Ms. Corneby – Aye  Ms. Fisher – Aye 

 

Ms. Corneby made the motion to adjourn at 7:48pm, Chairman Chrzanowski seconded, carried. 

 

 

 

Tiffany Middendorf 

Tioga Town Clerk 


